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2nd December 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are pleased to inform you that Year 1 and Year 2 have been invited to an exciting 

Christmas story event at Featherstone Library.  This event is able to go ahead as just one class 

at a time will be visiting the library and the children will not be mixing with lots of other 

members of the public.  Year 1 will have their performance on Monday 6th December and 

Year 2 will have theirs on Thursday 9th December.  The performances are during the 

morning session and we will walk the children down at the allocated times.  Dinner time will 

not be affected and the events are completely free of charge. 

Thank you. 

 

Mrs C Inhester  

KS1 and English Leader 
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